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Kia ora Parents & Caregivers, 

There have been many sporting events happening around BC 
Primary over the last few weeks.  Our gymnastic team had a 
successful day out at the Gymnastics Festival.  Lulu Miller and Lola 
Lyons both placed 2nd in their divisions, while the BC Team placed 
3rd overall.  Congratulations to the whole team for putting on such a 
wonderful performance.   

The BC Breakers basketball team also competed this week, taking on 
schools from around the BOP at ASB Arena.  The team competed 
well and also took out the award for the ‘Best Dressed Team!’ 

End of Year Cups and Awards 

At the end of each school year we celebrate with a final assembly 
where awards and cups are presented.  We are currently reviewing 
the award system we have in place with the goal of removing some 
awards and introducing some new ones.  Our goal is to have a range 
of awards in place that celebrate achievement, progress and 
excellence across the breath of our curriculum.  This means 
that the current writers and mathematics awards will likely be 
changed for this year.  

Blessings, 

Marcus Norrish 

Our Vision 
To be a Christian learning 

community of excellence where 
lives are transformed.

@BCPrimary

TERM 2  
key dates

Written Reports 
Emailed Home 
Friday 29th June 

Parent Conferences 
Day 1 - Wednesday 4th July 
Day 2 - Thursday 5th July 

You will receive an email 
Monday morning giving 

instructions for booking Parent 
Conferences. 

Last Day of School (T2) 
Friday 6th July 

First Day of Term 3 
Tuesday 24th July



Good Neighbour Concert 
Our Year 5 and 6 choir, along with those from 
Year 7 and 8 are performing as the 
supporting act to The Pati Brothers at an 
upcoming fundraising concert for Good 
Neighbour.  https://www.goodneighbour.co.nz/ 

As a school we love to support Good 
Neighbour who do so much throughout the 
community.  We are excited about our choirs 
partnering with them to help support this 
wonderful fundraising event.  

If you would like to support both our choirs and 
Good Neighbour you can purchase tickets 
through Ticketek, from Baycourt, or by following 
THIS LINK. 

When:  Sunday 29th July, 7:30pm 
Where: Holy Trinity Church 

See the flyer below for further information! 

FlipOut Fun 
FlipOut in Tauriko are offering holiday 
programmes over the school holidays.  With an 
introductory offer of just $35 per day this is great 
value.  Book online at www.mashkids.co.nz 
Flyers are also available in the Primary Office. 

Mufti-Day  
We’ve had a really fun mufti-day at BC Primary 
today.  A big shout-out to our admin team who 
have really got into our dress-up theme - 
Occupations!

Around the school
ePro8 Success! 
Today our ePro8 teams competed in the Semi-
Finals of the WBOP Competition.  This 
problem solving event requires teams to work 
collaboratively to solve a range of technology 
based problems.  After qualifying at our cluster 
event, two teams from BC Primary went 
through. 

The BC Legends team did extremely well, 
finishing 3rd equal only to be knocked out of 
this position through the final playoff round.  
Congratulations team on representing BC so 
well!

Sore Throats  
At this time of year when students are effected by 
colds and sore throats it is timely to remind families 
about the more serious health risks of strep throat 
which can occur. 

Please read the information provided by 
the Ministry of Health by clicking THIS 
LINK 

https://www.health.govt.nz/your-health/conditions-and-treatments/diseases-and-illnesses/sore-throat
https://www.health.govt.nz/your-health/conditions-and-treatments/diseases-and-illnesses/sore-throat
https://www.goodneighbour.co.nz/
http://premier.ticketek.co.nz/shows/show.aspx?sh=PATIBROS18
http://www.mashkids.co.nz
https://www.goodneighbour.co.nz/
http://premier.ticketek.co.nz/shows/show.aspx?sh=PATIBROS18
http://www.mashkids.co.nz
https://www.health.govt.nz/your-health/conditions-and-treatments/diseases-and-illnesses/sore-throat
https://www.health.govt.nz/your-health/conditions-and-treatments/diseases-and-illnesses/sore-throat


www.goodneighbour.co.nz

Rarely would you encounter two brothers 
blessed with such magnificent voices, 
phenomenal talent and worldwide acclaim.   

Pene and Amitai shot to fame when they 
formed SOL3MIO with Moses MacKay 
in 2013, performing concerts throughout NZ. 
They were a huge hit and SOL3MIO 
continue to perform in NZ and overseas.  

Pene and Amitai successfully juggle 
international Opera careers, SOL3MIO 
commitments and solo performances, winning 
the hearts of audiences around the world.

With powerful voices, charisma, and a cheeky 
sense of humour, Pene and Amitai will enthral 
and entertain you with arias, classics, popular 
contemporary numbers and crowd favourites.

Tickets: $75
Students: $50
Tickets available online at 
www.ticketek.co.nz
or for purchase from 
Baycourt Tauranga.

Sunday
29 July
2018

Proudly supported by:

An Incredible Success Story - An Extraordinary Bond. 

7.30pm Sunday 29 July 2018. Holy Trinity, 215 Devonport Rd, Tauranga.

(A service fee will apply)

Presents

The Pati Brothers
Pene and Amitai Pati - the singing superstars from SOL3 MIO  

Supporting Act : Bethlehem College Choir

A fundraising concert for Good Neighbour

@GoodNeighbour.co.nz




